
 

Thank you for your request for information, below.    The Office of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner relies on West Yorkshire Police’s IT Department for IT support and does not, 

therefore, hold the information that you are seeking.  You may find that West Yorkshire Police may 

be able to assist you with your request.   You can contact the Force via the following link, if you have 

not already done so: 

 

https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/contact-us/requesting-information/responsible-use-

requesting-information 

 

You can also find further information about the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner, 

including details of staff and the budget for the Commissioner’s Office on our website (see the links 

to ‘About’ and ‘Our Business’). 

 

https://www.westyorkshire-pcc.gov.uk/ 

 


